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Dear Certified Instructor NAME,
Welcome back to another year of teaching the Roots of Empathy program! 
Roots of Empathy is recognized as an outstanding program by program evaluators, for several reasons: our curriculum, training, certification process, feedback process (giving "voice" to all participants involved in the Roots of Empathy program), research evidence of efficacy and, most importantly, our mentoring program. 

The overall goal of mentoring is excellence of instruction for the children. I am looking forward to being your Mentor this year and am here to help support, and guide you. I have attached my biography so you can get to know a bit about me before our first phone call. 

Throughout the school year, you and I will be in regular contact regarding your program. 

I also encourage you to contact me at any point to discuss questions, comments and/or concerns you may have.  

I look forward to working with you, hearing about your experiences, celebrating your Roots of Empathy “milestones” and supporting you through any challenges that may arise throughout the school year. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to changing the world, child by child. 
Sincerely, 

(Mentor Name)

Certified Instructor New to Mentor

